
News from 
Jigsaw Corner 

 
Last week students 
completed their under -
water experience.  Allowing 
for time off during the 
holidays and Book Fair 
week, it took 5 weeks to be 
completed. Students from 
all year levels took part and 
were very excited with the 
end result.    
Some of our underwater 
adventurers discovered 
more facts by visiting the 
library’s Search Computer 
and the Non Fiction area. 
 

   

Sugarcane Kids - Far North Queensland 
Recently Charlie Archbold shared a story with Australians, which 

took place in a small coastal town in far north Queensland. A 

group of friends known to some as the Sugarcane Kids were 

involved in an action packed adventure to prove the innocence 

of their friend Jacob. Courageous deeds, smart thinking and 

spectacular teamwork were part of the mystery that took place 

deep in the territory of the fearsome saltwater crocodile 

Sebastian.  The full story will be available to all in the next couple 

of weeks… 

                           

Don’t Judge a Book By It’s Cover 
Did you know that there are a number of books that students just don’t like the look of. 
These books are thought to be old, boring, uninteresting and uncool.  This can be a 
problem for readers as some of these books are actually really good.  To give these 
unwanted books a chance to become as popular as others with nicer, newer covers, we 
are packaging them up in brown paper bags.  Students will not be able to see the cover but 
will get some lines out of the book to raise their interest.  This experiment has in the past 
created lots of interest among readers. We are hoping that this will bring new life to some 
forgotten treasures.                                                                             
                                

                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 
 

 

Reconciliation Week 
Be Brave, Make Change 

 

Week 5 saw our school acknowledge this important week. 
Displays were open in the library showcasing the many 
resources available to students and staff for borrowing. 
We have a large collection of books in Junior Fiction, Fiction, 
and Non Fiction, covering many subjects related to First 
Nations people. 
Jigsaw Corner is sharing the artwork of Indigenous artist 
Steve Bekue, with a new puzzle titled the Dirawong (the 
goanna spirit). 
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